
Sept 2019 
 

Missouri Valley 
Quilters Guild 

MVQ Newsletter 
PROGRAM IS: ELECATION OF OFFICERS  & 
HOW TO MAKE  QUILTED POST CARDS 

Come join us Thursday, Sept 17, 2019 at 6:30pm at 

House of Prayer Fellowship Hall (1470 South Washington 

Street, Bismarck, ND)!   

Jenny Yours & Del Rae Martin will be showcasing how  to 

make quilted post cards and what you need to know about  

them.    

We will also be electing our  quilt guild officer's for 2020.  

We hope to see everyone there! 
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BOARD MEMBERS 

• President:    

     Sandi Washek 

• Vice-President:             
Louise Selkowe 

• Treasurer:                      
Michelle Ripplinger 

• Secretary:                   
Taunia  Martin 

• Newsletter Editor:        
Diana Trussell 

Reminder : 

Quilt Guild Membership Dues are Due! 

September is the month when the fiscal year membership 
dues are collected. The dues  are $20 for the year. Please pay 
them at the September guild meeting If you cannot make the 
meeting please pay at the next meeting. You will receive a 
membership card that can be used at certain quilt shops for 
discounts. It also allows you to register early for the national 
teacher classes and for  Frozen Frohlich.  



MISSOURI VALLEY QUILTERS 
BOARD  MEETING MINUTES—
AUGUST  2019 

Opening Meeting – Sandi Washek called 
the meeting to order 
Introduction of visitors/new members – 
no new members or guests 
Minutes: Corrections or Additions – No 
corrections 
Treasurers Report – $6,714.38, WS: $345.93 
Committee Reports: 
-Warm Start: Three layettes were given out, have enough receiv-
ing blankets for now but could use more quilts. 
-Frozen Fabric Frolic: Report will be given at the September 
meeting 
-Christmas Party: Getting ready 
-Angel Project: One boy and one girl quilt were given out. Do-
nations are always welcome. 
-National Teacher: November 1-3, 2019, information is on the 
website. Registration is now open. Two individuals were award-
ed scholarships. One will be sponsored by the guild and the oth-
er will be sponsored by Jackie with Designer Fabrics in Carring-
ton, ND.  
Old Business: 
 - President’s challenge: State Fair had 140 quilt entries. Sixty 
four were from the Missouri Valley Quilt and Hebron guilds. 
We received a thank you from the fair for our monetary dona-
tion. 
- Harvest Festival will be at Buckstop Junction August 17, 2019 
from 9-4pm. The guild will be set up at the white house with the 
porch to promote MVQ and the national teacher. You can sell 
quilt items. Everyone is welcome to participate.  
- Upcoming officer positions: President Elect, Secretary and 
Newsletter Editor Assistant  
New Business: 
- Staycation – October 18-19, 2019 
- Meeting dates are set for the upcoming year, except for May 
Announcements: 
Common Threads will be having their annual show September 
6th from 9-5 and September 7th from 9-4 in Hazen. 
Hebron guild will be having their annual show September 14th 
and 15th in Hebron. The winner of the Hebron and MVQ State 
Fair challenge will be announced at the show. 
 
Hostess: Guild Picnic 
 
 Next meeting date and future programs 
  Thursday September 19th, 2019, 6:30 PM at House of Prayer 
   
 Adjourned Business Meeting: 

  
 Meeting Program: 

MVQ Board Mtg Minutes 
Sept 11, 2019 
 
Present – President – Sandi 
Washek  
Past President – Penny Wolf 
Treasurer – Michele Rip-
plinger 
 Secretary – Taunia Martin 
 Absent - Newsletter Editor – 
Diana Trussell & Vice Presi-
dent – Louise Silkowe 
 
Guest – Del Rae Martin 
 
Treasurers Report - Main acct 
$7,451.88 
 
Discussion –  
- September program – Post-
cards 
- October program - Pothold-
ers, members will bring two 
9” blocks and backing, guild 
will supply thinsulate. Girl’s 
Weekend – October 18-19, 
2019 
- November program – Christ-
mas ornaments, details to 
follow 
- All guild meetings have 
been booked thru August 
2020, with the exception of 
May 
 - MVQ and Hebron State Fair 
challenge winner will be an-
nounced the weekend of Sept. 
13th 
- Christmas Party Budget – 
Board voted to recommend to 
the membership to delete the 
monetary amount listed in the 
standing rules for the Christ-
mas party. They recommend 
that the budget for the Christ-
mas party be set in the annual 
financial statement and voted 
on by the members.  
- Hostesses – to continue or 
not 
- Two members have agreed 
to be program facilitators for 
the monthly meetings. 
- Next guild meeting Septem-
ber 19, 2019 at 6:30pm, 
House of Prayer 
 
Upcoming Election of Offic-
ers, need – September 
Secretary 
President Elect 
Newsletter 
Newsletter Assistant 
- Meeting Adjourn 

 

 



OCTOBER 2019 PROGRAM:  

GIRLS NIGHT IN— OCT. 18-19, 2019 
 
The MVQ Guild will be demonstrating & making various 
types of pot holders. We will also have open sewing. 

 
Friday will have potluck and goodies and Saturday the Guild 
will provide Pizza.  

 
Start planning your schedule to join us.  
 
Friday: 6:30p.m.—whenever 
 
Satuerday:8:00a.m.—whenever 
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Next meeting date and 

future programs: 

Thursday, Sept 17, 2019 

6:30pm at House of Prayer 

Sept program will be: Post 

Cards & Election of Officers 

 

Hostess for Sept  are : 

Sandi W   

 

MVQ Guild Officers Positions Needed for 

September  

 
We still need volunteers to take on a number of position as 

officer with the quilt guild in September of 2019,.  

The positions open are:  

1) President elect, 

2) Secretary  

3) Newsletter Editor and 

4) Assistant Newsletter editor.  

If you are interested in one of the positions ,please con-tact 

one of the current board members.  
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MISSOURI VALLEY 
QUILT GUILD 

Welcome to Missouri Valley     

Quilters Guild!  The guild 

formed in 1986 to preserve, 

promote the heritage, educate 

and expand the art of       quilt 

making.  We are located in 

Bismarck-Mandan, North  

Dakota. 

Meetings are held the third  

Thursday of every month.  No 

meetings are held the months 

of July and December.   

We meet at the House of 

Prayer Lutheran Church 

(1470 South Washington 

Street, Bismarck).  The    

meetings begin at 6:30pm. 

Members receive a monthly 

newsletter and fabric         

purchase discounts at local 

fabric stores. 

If you are interested in      

joining, please fee free to  

attend a meeting! 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

October 25-26, 2019:  Quilting on the Red 

November 1-3, 2019:  MVQ National Teacher Event 

National Teacher Pat Speth, Nickle Quilts 
Workshop Updates: 

Dates: Nov 1-3, 2o19 

Friday Nov 1-“Combination Units” 8:30am-4:00pm 

Saturday Nov 2 - “ 1/2 Square triangles & Four Patch” 
8:30am– 4:00pm 

Sunday -“Five inch is a Cinch” Tea & Trunk Show- 2pm 

There are still spots open for each day of classes, but don’t 
wait until the last moment to register. 

Registration form is attached. 

The Trunk show will cost $5.00 per person 

The guild will send around and sign-up sheet for volunteers 
to help setup and tear down on the workshop days. We also 
need  volunteers to provide goodies for the trunk show. 


